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David Samole is a bankruptcy litigation partner at Kozyak Tropin & 
Throckmorton in Miami, Florida. He focuses his practice on 
commercial bankruptcy and insolvency-related litigation matters, as 
well as streamlining recovery and litigation resolution through 
workouts and financially distressed transactions.   
 
David leads many of the Firm’s representations of 
plaintiffs/claimants/victims/court-appointed fiduciaries and their 
counsel in personal injury, mass tort and fraud cases impacted by 
bankruptcy filings, receiverships and insolvency proceedings. This 
includes recovery of bankruptcy-related and/or insurance litigation 
proceeds for groups of claimants involving medical malpractice, 
wrongful death, construction defects, investment fraud, and other 
commercial liabilities.  
 
David also frequently represents the Firm’s clients to prosecute, 
defend or otherwise help resolve insolvency-related litigation, 
avoidable transfers and other financially distressed transactions, 
litigation and disputes. 
 
David spends a meaningful amount of time on cases outside of court 
handling workouts, as he advises parties on all sides who are subject 
to pending litigation, post-judgment recovery, troubled loans and 
other financially distressed transactions to explore and address 
workout solutions to maximize recovery for the 
creditor/claimant/victim or minimize financial disruption to the 
debtor, borrower, guarantor, affiliate, etc. 
 
David is a Past-President of the Bankruptcy Bar Association of the 
Southern District of Florida, and he also served as the President of 
the University of Chicago Alumni Club of South Florida. 
 
When he is not working at the firm, David enjoys running, attending 
Miami Heat home games, and spending time with his family. He lives 
in Miami with his wife, Brigid, who is an attorney, and their two 
children. 
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